
 

 

 

You are invited to submit an entry for the Weald of Kent Steam Rally which is to be held at 

Little Engeham Farm, Bethersden Road, Woodchurch, KENT TN26 3QY on the 3rd and 4th August 2024. 

 Details of this event are as follows, and if you intend to enter, please complete and return the attached entry form to 
the organiser by 31st May 2024. 

2024 is the 11th running of the show and to celebrate passing the ten year milestone we have added more elements 

in line with the ‘Steam and Country Show’ rebrand.   

The Weald of Kent Steam and Country Show is an opportunity for owners of engines and classic vehicles to showcase 
and enjoy a weekend of socialising and activities. We ask that your engine take part in the main parade each day and 
there will also be other events in the arena and we would welcome your participation throughout the afternoon. 

Once the public have exited the show site on Saturday, there will be an unofficial road run into Woodchurch village 
for those wishing to enjoy a 2 mile return trip to a local public house. The local community do love to see engines in 
the village and welcome the sight but please be mindful of parking in the high street. For those of you that wish to 
stay on site, the bar and refreshments will reopen from 19.00 hrs with live music during the evening. 

Your engine must be insured against boiler explosion, third party and public liability risks including use on rally fields, 
with a minimum indemnity of £2,000,000 any one occurrence. You will be required to produce documentary 
evidence that such cover is in force before entering the Rally Field. If you have any queries on this matter, please 
contact the Rally organiser who will be able to answer any questions regarding safety policy or insurance 
requirements: 

Bill Giles:  62 Herbert Road, South Willesborough, Ashford, KENT TN24 0DL   

Tel: 07887 961730             Email: info@wealdofkentsteamrally.co.uk 

Entrants will be expected to have their engines in steam / other exhibits in position by  11.00 hrs on each day. Please 
be aware that public entry to the site will commence from 10.00 hrs so due care must be taken to make sure that 
your area is clean, tidy and safe.  No exhibit may leave the rally field on the final day of the show prior to the Grand 
Parade without the express permission of the organisers. 

NOTE: ALL STEAM ENGINES MUST HAVE A REPRESENTATIVE ATTEND THE SAFETY BRIEFING EACH MORNING AT 

09:00 AT THE BEER TENT. 

Loose coal and water will be available over the weekend from the steam section organiser’s position. 

Final details and passes will be sent to exhibitors by early July 2024 and we look forward to welcoming you to the 
event. 

 


